
PVCA 
E-BOARD MEETING AGENDA

Q2 04/29/2025 @ 7:00-9:00PM
ROYALL RESIDENCE

1. Call E-Board meeting to order – Welcome – The meeting was called to order 
at 6:45pm by President, Kevin Jones.   All 7 E-Board members were in 
attendance.  The other club members present were Karyn Adamson, Debbie 
Jones, Jan Royall, Mary Troncale and Ty and Isti Wallace.

2. President: Kevin Jones
 Homecoming Advertising – Tim Troncale would like to see more club 

recognition at Homecomings and Parades, which will be addressed. 
 Charity recommendations and amounts – Jan Royall presented the list of 

charities and the amounts.  This will be presented at the General Club 
Meeting for approval. 

 Car of the Year gift cards – Jeff Chodos suggested to Kevin that we have 
two gift cards for Car of the Year being held at Rotolo Cruise Night from 
April – October.  First place would receive a $25 gift card and second place
would receive $15. There was some discussion. This was approved on a 5 
to 2 vote. 

3. Vice President: Tim Troncale – Tim said that there are 6 cars signed up for the 
Steve McQueen Car Show.  Tim will organize having everyone park together. 

4. Treasurer:  Doug McElroy – Doug had nothing new to report. 

5. Membership: Rich Royall – Rich asked about the new decals.  Charles 
Adamson will bring them to the men's breakfast. 

6. Secretary:  Sue McElroy -  Sue had nothing new to report. 

7. Activities:  Charles Adamson – Charles said that he is working on having 
another Quakes Game some time in June. 

8. NCCC Governor: Dave Bratt 
 City Sponsored Holiday Parades – There are two parades scheduled for the 

4th of July.  One is in Claremont and the other is in Ontario.  It was suggested 
that we charge $20 per car in the future.  There was some discussion. This 
was approved on a 6 to 1 vote. 
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9. Any additional topics – Dave Bratt said that NCCC is having their fourth 
quarterly meeting in St. Louis, Missouri, next weekend.  NCCC is talking about

raising the dues next year by $10 for the primary member and $5 for the second 
member.  NCCC has four meeting per year. They are in February, May, September 
and November.  They are currently thinking of canceling the November meeting. 

10.General Member comment – There were no comments.

11.Any other business or comments – Nothing was discussed.

12.2025 Q3 meeting date – This will be held on August 26th at the home of Rich 
and Jan Royall.  

13.Meeting Adjourn – The meeting was adjourned at 8:32pm.
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